Department
of Transportation

Grand Parkway Infrastructure

Project Update

On behalf of the project team, we hope that you had a fun and safe summer season. The team has been hard at work
throug h the hot summer months to make great strides in construction of the Grand Parkway Infrastructure project. As
you know, Tropical Depression Imelda passed through the region in mid-September. Our thoughts are with those who
were impacted by this storm. Upon the conclusion of Tropical Depression Imelda, the crews worked tirelessly to ensure
that the aftermath of the storm minimized the impact on the project. Below, you will find the latest updates and news
about the project.

Segment H
NewCaneyto FM 1413 Dayton

Segment H continues to make great progress with
constructing bridges, land clearance, grading and sub-
grade preparation for the new pavement. Pictured here is
acrew preparing for a concrete pour associated with the
bridge columns that are being constructed adjacent to
Loop 494 near the New Caney High School. Concrete
beams spanning over IH-59/ IH-69 are scheduled to be
placed over the coming months.

Segment I-1
FM 1413 in Dayton to SH-146 in Mont Belvieu

The teamin Segment |-1 is currently working on a
number of frontage roads, bridges, and grading for the
main lanes. Pictured is an aerial view of where the
frontage roads and main lanes will be constructed within
Liberty County. While much of the construction activity
may not be seen, crews will be mobilizing shortly to the
areas of FM 686 and CR 621. At these locations, the
team will begin constructing bridges over the coming
months.

Segment I-2
SH-146 in Mont Belvieu to SH-99 in Bayjtown

Crews continue to work on the frontage roads and
bridges in segment I-2. Over the coming weeks and
months, the team will be focusing on:

o Installation of drainage structures along SH-146
and SH-99.
Removal of the lift bridge in Baytown on the
Cedar Bayou is scheduled for mid-November
2019, weather permitting. During this time, there
will be no access to through traffic on the bayou
at the lift bridge location.(photo)
Drilling shafts, pouring caps, and setting beams
for the bridge that will be constructed over IH-
10.

Introducing Chris Neil

Grand Parkway Infrastructure would like to welcome
Chris Neil. He joins us as the new Public Relations
Manager for the Grand Parkway Infrastructure project,
segments H, |-1, and I-2. Please do not hesitate to reach
out to Chris with any questions about the project, or if
you'd like to setup a meet and greet. He is excited to get
involved in the local communities impacted by the project
and be a liaison for construction updates.

info@gpi-99.com
(877) 553-7374

Opportunities

“7\\ | gp"i{ Employment

GPI is looking for skilled and
unskilled labor to work on
the SH 99 Grand Parkway.

For a complete list of positions,
please visit:
sh99grandpkwy.com/join-the-team

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please contact us (877) 553-7374 or via email at info@g pi-99.com.
Information about the project, including traffic impacts, employment opportunities, and more, can be found on the
project website. You may also follow us for updated information regarding the project on Twitter (@SH99GrandPkwy)
and Facebook (SH 99 Grand Parkway H & | Construction).
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